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        18th July 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Local Area Permission Letter Academic Year 2016/17 
 

Instead of sending out letters with permission slips for returning for all local 
area activities, we are sending out a blanket letter, so you can sign and return 
once a year. 
 
During the academic year as part of the school’s enrichment programme, 
children are given the opportunity to participate in local trips to the church, 
local schools, Worlebury Woods and local area activities.  They could be 
going by coach, mini-bus or on foot.  On occasions your child may participate 
in Wood School which may involve using tools.  Full Risk Assessments will be 
in place and your child will be supervised at all times. 
 
You will be notified by Parentmail of when and where the children will be going 
with clothing and/or lunch requirements. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Michelle Bamford 

 
Mrs Michelle Bamford 
Headteacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
Permission to go on local outings for Academic Year 2016-17 

 
I give permission for my child/ren to participate in local trips: 
 
Child’s name …………………………………………Year……………………… 
 
Child’s name …………………………………………Year……………………… 
 
Child’s name …………………………………………Year……………………… 
 
Child’s name …………………………………………Year………………………  
 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………Parent/Carer    Date……………                                                                                                                                                       

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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